
 
 

 

Ref:  FOI / 998 

 

12 December 2016 

 

Mr  

Liberal Democrats 

 

Email: @libdems.org.uk 

 

Dear Mr  

 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request School capacity 

 

Thank you for your FOI request as above.   I can confirm this information is not held 

by Derry City and Strabane District Council. As previously advised, further guidance 

on the role of local authorities within Northern Ireland and other statutory partners is 

available on the Northern Ireland one stop government portal: NIDirect. 

 

This information is held by 

 Northern Ireland Housing Executive  

and it is suggested that you forward your request to: 

 The Access to Information Manager 

The Housing Centre 

Northern Ireland Housing Executive  

2 Adelaide Street 

Belfast BT2 8PB   Telephone 02890240588   e-mail: records@nihe.gov.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Information Management Support 

http://www.nidirect.gov.uk/index/information-and-services/government-citizens-and-rights/government/local-government/responsibilities-of-local-councils.htm
http://www.nidirect.gov.uk/
mailto:records@nihe.gov.uk

